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Figure 14.

ter is produced as when the same quantity of water is spread
over only one acre. It should be remembered that 30 acre
inches is below the usual annual amount of water used by
farmers in the intermountain country. While three times the
yield has been obtained by using the water on four times as
much land, it must not be forgotten that more labor has been
used in cultivating and irrigating this larger area. Each land-
holder and water-user must determine under his own particu-
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lar conditions the methods that will net him the greatest
profit. In a succeeding bulletin this problem will be more
fully discussed.

Considering the community as a whole, and especially
the development of a great populous country in the arid West,
the acre-yield falls into insignificance in comparison with the
acre-inch-yield. As we grow in population we shall be less
anxious about the actual acre yield obtained from any one
crop than about the production of foodstuff for the mainte-
nance of a happy people. Then and only then shall we use
our irrigation waters wisely.
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Figure 16. .
Details of Flumes and Weirs Used on the Greenville Farm.
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